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The Evangelism Trail –October 2024 Edition 

 

“He will do Far More than we ever dare to imagine by the power of His Spirit at work in and through us.” 
Eph 3:20  “You have no idea how far reaching your ministry goes.” JB 

 

“Hi Joe and Patti. Thinking of you! I can’t wait to spend time with you at another 1 Day with God event. May God 

continue to use your ministry to reach the lost, the hurting, and the forgotten. Praying He continues to lead you in  wisdom 

and guidance for His name sake.” HR 

 

“Dear Joe and Patti, thank you for all you do to keep shining the Light or tell the world about our Savior Jesus!” JF 

 

“Joe McDoanld Ministry, We would like to personally thank you for sharing the love of Jesus in our annual Christmas 

Parade. We could not have had such a good parade without you guys. Merry Christmas and Happy New Year.” 

Southwest Mobile County Chamber of Commerce Staff 

 

“Thank you my Brother for your generous help with this church and others in Brazil. S.L. (Williamson) and I shared many 

good times, and I am so grateful for His friendship and introducing me to you. Patti and your ministry are a true blessing. 

I hope you can go with us next year.” LW 

 

“Joe and Patti, Thank you for what you do to help others receive the Word and the Person of Jesus Christ.” FJA 

 

It was such a blessing for Patti and me to speak at the Eastern Shore Baptist Church to 

over 75 of their “Seniors.” What a blessing to meet many of their members, pastors and 

staff. Thank you Byron and Debbie Sherman and Bill and Sylvia Browning for this 

wonderful opportunity to share what we do. 

 

My son Joe and I had a great training session at “The Mission of Hope” during 

September for over 50 men with “The Power of the Father’s Words.”Words have power, 

they can build up or tear down. Especially the words of a father!” 

 

We continue praying for the people in FL, TN, NC, SC, GA for their losses. We are praying for God’s Hand to be on 

Florida for Hurricane Milton. Alabama Disaster Relief, of which we are Chaplains, has been scheduling volunteers. 

 

Patti and I traveled to Hamilton, GA for the funeral of 

Vernon Johnson, the father of Trisha Mobley our 

ministry travel partners. Here on left is Kim Mobley 

and Royce Railey (middle) of “Go Fish Ministry.” 

Royce is the music minister at Mountain Hill Baptist 

Church in Hamilton. On right is their Pastor Jimmy 

Culpepper.  

 

We have two Christmas Parades on the schedule so far. December 7th for The Tillman’s 

Corner parade and December 14th for the Dawes parade. Let us know if you want to 

contribute to our “Jesus Loves You” supplies. Thanks for supporting us with prayers! 

 

“But as we have been approved by God to be entrusted with the gospel, even so we speak, 

not as pleasing men, but God who tests our hearts.” 1 Thessalonians 2:4 NKJV 


